
Liberty Utilities· 

Via Electronic and US Mail 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

January 4, 2019 

Heather M. Tebbetts 
Manager, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

0 : 603-216-3563 
E: heather.tebbetts@libertvutilities.com 

l'i.!HPUC 7JAN'19P"f1:01 

RE: Docket No. DE 17-149 Request for Approval of Company Ownership of Newly Installed 
Underground Services 
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
Tariff Revision - NHPUC No. 20 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

In the Commission's Order No. 26,161 in Docket No. DE 17-149 (July 25, 2018), the Commission 
approved a Company ownership of newly installed underground services for residential and commercial 
customers. 

The Company updated the following documents to include the new requirements for 
underground services effective January 1, 2019, and has updated the links to its website within the tariff 
for Electric Service Bulletin No. 759A, Specifications for Electrical Installations - Underground Residential 
Distribution (URD) Installation and Responsibility Guide; and Electric Service Bulletin No. 759B, 
Specifications for Electrical Installations - Underground Commercial Distribution (UCO) Installation and 
Responsibility Guide. The revised tariff pages are transmitted herewith: 

NH PUC No. 20 - Electricity Delivery 
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Second Revised Pages 63 and 68 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Heather M. Tebbetts 

15 Buttrick Road, Londonderry, NH 03053 


